
 

 

Members of the Little Angels, thank you for your efforts - You have done so well 
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Members of the Little Angels, thank you for all your efforts. 

 

You have done so well. 

 

 
 

The teachers, troupe members and staff of the Little Angels that have worked so hard on many fronts all 

this time are beginning anew on this day, the 60th anniversary of your founding. I ask that from this day 

on you will continue to fulfill your role as healthy and proud little angels of Korea, angels of hope that 

travel throughout the world. 

 

I have prepared small gifts for you, so please celebrate together with your teachers. 

 

[Mother gives gifts and takes commemorative photos with the Little Angels.] 

 

  
 


